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City Clerk Monthly Report 

 
 

This past month has been going well. Always a lot going on with summer coming 

up. I’m continuing my daily tasks around the office. Planning more on our SCERP 

for Fires, Search and Rescue and more. Some of our Council have come up with 

some ideas for raising money for Search and Rescue, I think this would be good 

for our community as we never had a Search and Rescue team from our town. I 

work at bingo also, I might be able to assist and do 50/50 and/or multi-raffles. 

Been posting a lot more important information on our Facebook page and sharing 

to Aniak Announcements, so whatever we include in the monthly statements we 

post that way everyone will either see it in the mail or on social media, including 

the post office and the main City office. Looking forward to a busy successful 

summer! 

 

Morgan Simeon 
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